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“Stopgap Gov't Funding Law May Hinder IRS
Improvements,” Law360
Former IRS Commissioner and Shareholder Chuck Rettig Adds Insights to

Law360 Article

October 16, 2024 

In an article published in Law360 on October 2, 2024, Former IRS Commissioner and

Shareholder Chuck Rettig added his insight among a roundup of current and former

government officials on whether the IRS needs to redirect funds due to the recent

stopgap appropriations bill passed by Congress.

Rettig told Law360 that the Inflation Reduction Act is essential to the agency, and that

future cuts to the funding boost can delay efforts the agency has to advance its

services.

"It is imperative that IRS operations be improved and enhanced, allowing it to provide

meaningful services and a fair and respectful level of compliance efforts," Rettig said.

To review the full article, subscribers may click here.


